NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Recognizing The Sodus Town Ambulance Award Winners

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO May 18, 2010

Sodus - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently spoke before members of the Sodus Town

Ambulance Corps (STAC) at their annual dinner. He acknowledged their outstanding

commitment, dedication and service and recognized this year's special award recipients.

Pictured left to right are: John Avery, STAC President; STAC Board Member and Town
Council; Joe Schell, Director of Operations; Valerie Lapp, Secretary; Margaret and Bill Liddle,
Cat-1 Spirit Award; Senator Nozzolio; Gerry Beckens, “Time Well Spent” recognition; Josh

Cheetham, Volunteer of the Year; David Stark, Rookie of the Year; and Steve LeRoy,



Supervisor of the Town of Sodus.



